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FLIGHT LINE 
JULY 2022 

 

Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, July 19, 2022, 6:00PM 

Bruce Wallace Memorial Field, Oroville 
 

GENERAL NEWS 
 

Meeting Location 
The July meeting will be held at the Bruce Wallace Memorial Field. 
 

Bill Pascale, former OAC President, passed away on June 
15, 2022. Bill presided over the club in 2013. No services 
are planned. Bill, on the right, ready to fly drones with the 
Editor. Bill will be missed. Condolences to his family. 
 

The field once again has shade over the plane preparation 
tables. If you enjoy the shade, be sure to thank Paul, Billy, 
Daryl and your Editor for putting up the structures and shade 
tarps. The shade is very welcome when it gets hot this time 
of year. 

 

At the June meeting, a complaint was 
presented. Several of our members 
empty the trashcans located at the field. 
The complaint is the liquids that may 

remain from unfinished sodas, water etc. dumped into the trashcans. When the members remove the 
trash bags, the liquids have leaked into their vehicles creating a mess. Removing the trashcans was 
discussed; however, this idea was shelved for the time being. If a member disposes of a soda can, 
water bottle, etc., please empty the liquids away from the flying and parking area. Better yet, just haul 
it back with you. 
 

Several of our members attended and participated in the Central Valley Heli-fest at the Associated 
Modelers of Sacramento site July 7-10. I believe this was a first time event at AMOS. 
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CLUB STUFF 

June Meeting Recap 
The Secretary called the June meeting to order at 6:10PM. Two members and 4-Board members were 
present. Current paid membership totals 43. 

Old Business: 
 The May meeting minutes were read and accepted. 
Treasury Report: 

 A Treasury report was presented by the Treasurer. 
New Business: 
 A motion to nominate Bill Aston as Field Marshall was made, seconded, voted upon and Bill 

accepted the position. Please welcome Bill Aston to the Board. 
 No Fun Fly is planned for July. 
 Model Aviation Day is August 13, 2022. Club activities will be discussed at July meeting. 
 OAC website continues to be improved and updated. Dues and Payment function is working. 
 Complaint made regarding trash in cans at field. Please empty the liquids out of containers 

before placing in waste cans. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Regular Meeting, Tuesday, July 19, 2022, 6PM Bruce Wallace Memorial Field, Oroville CA 

Check the Associated Modelers of Sacramento AMOS (https://www.amosrc.com) for events at 
their site. Upcoming events are Everything Electric and Thunder in the Valley Jet Rally. 

CLUB OFFICERS 
 President: Ed Orput 530-520-6009 

Vice Pres. Randy Bennet 530-591-6053 
Past Pres. Bill Pascale  
Secretary Open 
Treasurer Larry Sheppard 530-570-6397 
Safety Officer Bob Orput 519-0303 
Field Marshall Bill Aston  
Board Member  Dave Murphy  530-370-0318 
Board Member Paul Schuller 530-720-6076 
Board Member Frank Womack 530-332-9414 
Newsletter Eric Dugger 530-762-8771  ehorn1958@gmail.com 

Eds. Note. Not responsible for omissions, errors or typos. 
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